Dear Parent/Carer,

During week beginning Monday 10th June, all year one children will be taking the National Phonics Screening Check. They will have a booklet containing real and 'alien' (nonsense) words to read by themselves to the teacher. It is designed to test their knowledge of letter patterns, particularly the 'together friends' sounds such as ay, ai and ae.

We are having an open meeting for parents/carers who would like to find out more about the check on Thursday 23rd May at 3.15pm. The meeting should last about an hour and you will be able to ask any questions. We are also happy for you to bring your children with you and they will be able to watch a DVD in 2L classroom. If you cannot attend this meeting and do have questions please see Miss Crowther.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. D. Worthington Headteacher